

William Martin Junior, Infant & Nursery Schools Tawneys Road, Harlow, Essex CM18 6PN

www.williammartinschools.org.uk



Tel: (01279) 424 120 Fax: (01279) 421 595

Deputy Headteacher Juniors: Claire Kearney

Tel: (01279) 424 122 Fax: (01279) 438 128

Headteacher: Janet Matthews

Deputy Headteacher Infants: Andrew Jacobs

June 2017

Dear Parent/carer

Yours sincerely

For the fifth time we have the amazing opportunity to host the 'Incredible years course' provided by the ministry of parenting within school for free.

This 12 week course would normally cost each parent £720 but this will be **FREE** for all our parents by simply completing a referral form which will enable funding to cover the costs.

These sessions will be held on Wednesday mornings starting Wednesday, 20th September 2017 and will be run by Anna Bodal Hansen who will call you and invite you firstly to an introduction meeting on Wednesday, 13th September 2017 at 9:30-11:30a.m. (with tea and coffee available). In the introduction Anna will talk over the plans for the group and answer any questions you may have along with helping you fill out the necessary referral form before the course starts on Wednesday, 20th September 2017 at 9:30-11:30a.m.

If you are interested in finding out more please fill out the slip as we are in the process of securing a day and time suitable to as many of you as possible.

Anna Bailey/Bonnie Jones Inclusion Support	
4	
INCREDIBLE YEARS COURSE	
I am interested in finding out more about the	incredible years course
My child's name	
My name	
My contact number is	
Signed	Parent/Carer













